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Department of Health & Human Services 

Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
233 North Michigan Avenue, Suite 600 
Chicago, Illinois  60601-5519 

  

October 26, 2017 

   

Barbara R. Sears, Director 

Ohio Department of Medicaid 

P.O. Box 182709 

50 West Town Street, Suite 400 

Columbus, Ohio  43218 

 

RE: Technical Correction to Ohio State Plan Amendment (SPA) TN 17-0021 

 

Dear Ms. Sears: 

 

This is a technical correction to Ohio SPA 17-0021 which was approved on August 8, 2017. CMS is 

issuing this technical correction because the version of the approved SPA that was originally sent to 

the state was not the version marked “Closed-Approved” in the MACPro system. Enclosed please find 

the correct version of the approved SPA. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Christine Davidson, of my staff, at (312) 886-3642 or 

christine.davidson@cms.hhs.gov if you have any questions. 

 

     Sincerely, 

 

      /s/    

      

     Ruth A. Hughes 

     Associate Regional Administrator 

     Division of Medicaid and Children’s Health Operations 

 

Enclosure 

 

cc: Sarah Curtin, ODM 

 Carolyn Humphrey, ODM 

 Greg Niehoff, ODM 

            Rebecca Jackson, ODM 
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Department of Health & Human Services 

Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
233 North Michigan Avenue, Suite 600 
Chicago, Illinois  60601-5519

Barbara R. Sears, Director 

Ohio Department of Medicaid 

P.O. Box 182709 

50 West Town Street, Suite 400 

Columbus, Ohio  43218 

RE:  State Plan Amendment Transmittal Number 17-0021 

Dear Ms. Sears: 

Enclosed for your records is an approved copy of the following State Plan Amendment: 

Transmittal #17-0021 - Health Homes Services

- Effective Date: June 30, 2017

- Approval Date: August 8, 2017

Please note that Ohio is not entitled to an enhanced Federal Medical Assistance Percentage rate 

for this SPA. 

If you have any questions regarding this State Plan Amendment, please have a member of your 

staff contact Christine Davidson at (312) 886-3642 or by email at 

christine.davidson@cms.hhs.gov. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

Ruth A. Hughes 

Associate Regional Administrator 

Division of Medicaid and Children’s Health Operations 

Enclosure 

cc: Sarah Curtin, ODM 

Carolyn Humphrey, ODM 

Becky Jackson, ODM 

Greg Niehoff, ODM 

August 8, 2017
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